
 

Lead & Care Sample Testimony Letter 2.14.2025 

Date: Sunday, February 16, 2025 

Re: HF 633 

To: Chairperson West and Committee Members of the Children and Families Finance and Policy  

My name is Samantha Memmen. I have been a childcare provider in Bloomington since October 2020. I 

would like to ask for your support with bill HF633. Please support a tax credit supporting local childcare 

providers. 

A tax reduction and credit for daycare providers would be essential to keeping businesses like mine up 

and running, in addition to keeping costs lower for families who pay for child daycare services. Currently, 

I pay over $1,000 a month on state taxes. A reduction or credit of my taxes would go a long way to 

keeping my business affordable.  

Please support bill HF633 as it moves through the Minnesota legislature and support childcare providers 

like me.  

Thank you for your support, 

Samantha Memmen 

MN Licensed Daycare Provider: 1101182 

(952) 412-8213 

9607 Palmer Rd 

Bloomington  

 


